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LADIES NIGHT!
Upper Sandusky Council 86 recently held Ladies Night Out at the Mustard Seed in Upper Sandusky. President Teresa 
Brodman welcomed members and guests and introduced Mustard Seed owner, Mandy Baldwin. Mandy spoke on her 
history and the opening of the business. The council officers prepared the meal and members were allowed to visit and 
browse the shop. A 50/50 drawing and door prizes were awarded.
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New Cleveland held their potluck and birthday celebration 
recently. 70 and 90 year old members were celebrated with 
a gift and Happy Birthday sung by the members. Members 
enjoyed a delicious meal. President Pat Gerten informed 
members of the chicken barbeque plans. 

Alyssa Schnipke was introduced as a guest at the New 
Cleveland council meeting. Alyssa is an ER nurse and 
recently traveled to Namabasa, a village in Uganda Africa. 
Alyssa spoke on the opportunity for her and fellow 
travelers to help the villagers and the school in the village. 
A clinic was held with many operations being performed 
on the people in need.

Alyssa was also able to attend a women's conference 
where she distributed over 200 Days for Girls Kits. The 
kits include personal hygiene items for the girls. The kits 
are assembled and sewed by Jane Landwehr. Jane is 
Alyssa's grandmother and a member of CLC Kalida 
council. Jane informed members that she is always 
accepting donations of material to make the Girls Kits. 

Alyssa said she will be making the trip again. The meeting  
finished with bingo, 50/50 and door prizes. 

Crowning of Mary, succulent plants and a delicious 
carry-in were part of celebrating mothers with Council #84 
in Landeck.  Three families were chosen to receive help 
with medical expenses through matching funds. Our 
charitable donation will benefit Landeck St. John Baptist 
choir. We will also be sponsoring T-shirts for the Landeck 
summer bible school program for helping hands.  Council 
#84 would like to thank everyone for being supportive of 
the church and community.

Happy Birthday From 
New Cleveland Council

Alyssa Schnipke Bridging The Gap
  

Landeck Council #84 Celebrate Mothers

Kalida Council #134
 took cookies to all the Kalida 
School Teachers and Staff for 

Join Hands Day 2023.  
They really enjoyed the treat! 



 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From left to right: Teresa Brodman , Sue Runion, Karen Walter, 
Jennifer Smalley, Jean Grove, Karen Buxton, Matry Denny, Chari 
Alesch-Shick , and participant, Ana Hernandez

Scholarship Presentations Are Rolling Out!

This donation of $500, from Catholic Ladies of 
Columbia Council #86, was given to the Wyandot 
County Council on Aging in Upper Sandusky. 
There is a new sewing program which Wyandot 
County area citizens and seniors can utilize. This 
donation will help the program purchase sewing 
items, machines, fabric, and supplies.

Sewing Hands Get A Helping Hand From 
Council #86 In Upper Sandusky

Upper Sandusky, Council #86, joined with St. Peters 
School to celebrate gym teacher Jill Eyestone's retirement 
and her last bike ride with the students. This was the 23rd 
year for 5th and 6th graders to take part in the ride with 
adult volunteers and the Wyandot County Sheriff's Office 
and Auxiliary. Council members donated cookies and 
helped serve lunch to the riders. 

In the picture: Julie Laudenslager, CLC member Deb Mullholand, 
Jill Eyestone and CLC members Fairy and Adalee Wagner 

Join Hands Day On The Move



NON PROFIT ORG
   U.S. POSTAGE
           PAID
COLUMBUS, OH
PERMIT NO 7965

Catholic Ladies of Columbia
700 Taylor Road, Suite 280
Gahanna, OH 43230-3321

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

 

Volume 125 Issue 06
Published in the interest of the
Catholic Ladies of Columbia
700 Taylor Road, Suite 280
Gahanna, OH 43230-3321

Phone: 614-944-4743 or 800-845-0494
Fax: 614-944-4748

Please send all pictures and articles
to society@theclc.org~theclc.org

POSTMASTER, please send address
changes to publication title

and mailing address
JULY 2023

 

Fairy Wagner, President;
fwagner@theclc.org

Lydia Rall, Vice-President;
lrall@theclc.org

Charisse Shick, Secretary;
cshick@theclc.org

Lucy Vanderhoff, Director;
lvanderhoff@theclc.org

Carol Bockrath, Director;
cbockrath@theclc.org

Linda Petersen, Director;
lpetersen@theclc.org

Melissa Niese, Director;
mniese@theclc.org

Denise Schroeder and her five young children were 
blessed,with a monetary donation, by CLC Council #134.  
Denise and her children lost their husband and father very 
suddenly, and unexpectedly, a short time ago. Council #134  
held a bake sale and donated all of the proceeds to the 
family. Please keep Denise and her children in your prayers.

Pictured above: Mary Lou Hoffman (left) and Denise Schroeder (right)

Council #134 Helping Out With A Hand Up

Crowning of Mary, succulent plants and a delicious 
carry-in were part of celebrating mothers with Council #84 
in Landeck.  Three families were chosen to receive help 
with medical expenses through matching funds. Our 
charitable donation will benefit Landeck St. John Baptist 
choir. We will also be sponsoring T-shirts for the Landeck 
summer bible school program for helping hands.  Council 
#84 would like to thank everyone for being supportive of 
the church and community.


